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 An invitation came home today to invite you to our Reader’s Theatre on James 

Oglethorpe, Tomochichi, and Mary Musgrove.  Please let us know if you are able to 

attend.  With the play being on the Friday before Thanksgiving Break please let us know 

if your child will not be at school that day or checked out early so we don’t assign them 

a major part.   Thank you. 

Attention 

Please be sure to check and get your agenda signed nightly. 
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